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       BERT’S BIG ADVENTURES! 

Hello everyone, Bert here.

Before I talk about a couple of things I’ve been up to, 
I would just like to congratulate the Shine Team that 
conquered the Yorkshire 3 Peaks, back in September.

What an achievement and especially 
completing it in those terrible wet 

and windy conditions was a 
great accomplishment.

Since the last newsletter I have 
attended numerous events and 
organisations. I managed to get 
round the Gainsborough 10k 

route with the help of Tristan 
from Wright Way Sports. I’ve also 

attended a family event at Heckington 
Church, the children and some of the adults were 
pleased to see me and I had a few selfies with the 
attendees.

I visited St Francis School in Lincoln where Ian 
delivered a 5 ways of wellbeing assembly and 
afterwards the children got to meet me, some gave 
high fives and others waved. It was a great morning 
and I really enjoyed my time at the school.

On December 7th I attended a Christmas event in 
Gainsborough, at Ashcroft Green. I took part in a  
mascot race and gave it my best, while also getting 
into the festive spirit. 

I was lucky enough to meet 
Santa at The Storehouse in 
Skegness and celebrate the 
holidays with families in the 
area. 

Last year was a very active 
one and I enjoyed meeting 
everyone all over the county.

I have completed a 5k and 
a 10k so I thought... why not 
move up a distance? So I will 
be running in The Boston Half 
Marathon in May!


